
 
 

U.S. Department of Justice 
United States Attorney's Office 
FLORIDA, Southern District - Fort 
Lauderdale 
500 South Australian Avenue 
Suite 400 
West Palm Beach, FL 33401 
Phone: (561) 820-8711 
Fax: (561) 820-8777 

Distributed via Internet          
     
       April 15, 2010 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 RE:  U.S. v. SARCONA and FORGIONE 
   (The Lipobban case)  
    
Dear Victims: 
 
 As you are aware, both defendant Sarcona and Forgione have been sentenced 
to significant terms of imprisonment.  As was stated in our press release, and as 
covered by the media and on the web, victims were asked to contact us within 30 days 
to advise us of claims for restitution.   
 
  The United States District Court has set May 14, 2010 as a date for its 
consideration of all restitution claims.   
 
 We are again asking you to contact us, no later than April 30, 2010, to advise us 
of any requests for restitution.  
 
 You may contact us through this web page or by writing to me at:  
500  S. Australian Avenue, Suite 400, West Palm Beach, FL 33401-6235.  I 
recommend the letter be sent by certified mail.  
  
 Again, if there are any questions, you may contact me at: 561 659-4772 x 3043. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
           Sincerely,  

JEFFREY H. SLOMAN 
UNITED STATES ATTORNEY   

 
s/Kerry S. Baron 

By:    Kerry S. Baron 
Assistant United States Attorney   


